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To: Hills of Gold Wind Farm IPC
From: Zachary Bradford
I am a resident of Nundle
I confirm to publish my name and location

I do not support the Hills of Gold Wind Farm. I am a 14 year old student and I fully support renewable energy.
If the proposed wind farm was sited west of Nundle, closer to the Newcastle/Tamworth power line corridor
(near Garoo), I think this project would be more acceptable as this land is almost all cleared. I don’t like the
idea that we need to destroy habitat to do our bit to save the world. The Hanging Rock ridge line should be
preserved for the next generations.




